KK

93.8 FM STEREO - 920 AM

October 31, 1975

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 W, First
MeCook, NE. 69001

Dear Bill,

Thank you for your letter received in this office October 30! This is to

confirm your receipt of our simulecast signal on October 24,

As far as we can discern, the programming information you provided matched
our own for the period between 5:13 pm and 6:26 pm. Feel free to write

again and let us know how you continue to receive us!

Sincerely,
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Tom Franklin
Program Director
KKLS AM/FM Stereo
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An Ingstad Broadcasting Media
Box 460, Rapid City, S.D. 57701
Phone [605] 343-6161



